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THANK YOU!

DOING WHAT’S BEST.®



THANK YOU
for choosing McLaren Caro Region for your recent hospital 

stay. We know that you have many choices when it comes to 
receiving medical treatment and we would like to personally 

thank you for trusting our staff to care for you. We hope 
you are feeling better. If you would like to reach out to us to 

discuss anything further, please call (989) 672-5729.


